Sunset Ranch Elementary School

Cordially invites all current and former members of the U.S. Armed Forces
to a celebration in their honor at our

Thursday, November 9, 2017 1:30-2:20 p.m.

Outdoor Amphitheater
2500 Bridlewood Drive, Rocklin, CA

PLEASE SHARE THIS INVITATION WITH ANY VETERAN YOU KNOW

Veterans and family members are invited
to areception in the Library
immediately following the program.

RSVP or for more information, please contact:
Rolinda Christman at rchristman@rocklinusd.org
or (916) 624-2048 x 3603
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